Hello NJB Families,
As COVID-19 rates continue to decrease in our community and under the guidance of Sacramento County Public Health and the California Department of Public Health, we are looking forward to safely welcoming students back to optional in-person learning starting next month. Please view information about our district’s Health and Safety protocols at and our work to ensure a safe campus environment at: https://reopeningdashboard.scusd.edu/ 
We are requesting that all families indicate their choice of learning option for their student. The option you select for your student will be the learning model they will participate in for the remainder of the year. Please check your selection, complete the information, and return this form to one of the email addresses listed below.

______Return to In-Person/Concurrent Learning – Students will attend school in-person two (2) days each week and engage in distance learning the other three (3) days each week. Classes will be in cohorts, or smaller groups, to ensure safety and physical distancing. 

______Remain in Distance Learning - Students will continue in distance learning five days each week.

The current schedule for students to begin In-Person/Concurrent Learning is:
· April 8 – Return of PreK – 3 students, and K-6 Special Day Classes 
· April 15 – Return of 4-6 grade students 


Student Name: ________________________________________________________________


Grade: ________________________		Teacher: ________________________________


Parent / Guardian Name: _________________________________________________________


Parent / Guardian Signature: ______________________________________________________

Date: __________________



Return by email to one of the following:

Gretchen-serrano@scusd.edu

Diana-martinez2@scusd.edu

Susan-gibson@scusd.edu 
